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To all interested parties:  
 

The Southwest District of the Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) is preparing to advertise for 
bids for a bridge replacement on Route 86 over Tablerock Lake at the Taney/ Stone County line near 
Ridgedale, Missouri (Job Number J7S3194), locally known as the Long Creek Bridge. The existing bridge 
was built in 1956. This project will construct a new bridge south of the existing structure, including a short 
section of new roadway connecting it to existing Route 86.  
 
Contractors will be allowed the opportunity to include in their bid proposal, pricing for a pre-approved 
Alternate Technical Concept (ATC) that differs from the Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) 
base design proposal. ATCs allow for innovation and cost savings to obtain the best value for the project 
that meets or exceeds the project goals, and which provides a product equal to or better than the concept 
it replaces. The ATC guidelines and procedures for this project are restricted to concepts, design standards, 
specifications, materials, products, construction methods and design solutions for intermediate bridge bents, 
including bents 5 through 9.  
 
The Commission furnished proposal documents contain all of the proposed work for the project to be bid. If 
an ATC(s) is pre-approved by the Commission, the contractor will have the option of submitting a bid for 
the pre-approved ATC(s) or for the Commission furnished proposal. The contractor will only be allowed to 
submit one bid for the project.  
 
A virtual informational meeting is scheduled from 1:00 to 2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 11, 2021. The 
meeting will consist of presentations on the project history, location and schedule, including a detailed 
description of the ATC process, submittal and review procedures, constraints and expectations. The meeting 
will conclude with a brief question and answer period.  
 
Those interested in engaging in the ATC process will submit a request for access to the secure project 
SharePoint site. On Tuesday, January 12, 2021 the following will be posted to the SharePoint site: list of 
attendees from industry meeting, as-built plans, right-of-way plans, design criteria, alignment study, 
bridge memo, preliminary bridge plans, preliminary geotech information, design exceptions, and 
RER/completed CE.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Jason Evenden Jason.evenden@modot.mo.gov (417)408-4650. 

  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jason Evenden 
Transportation Project Manager 
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